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Meerkat News 
Yesterday we welcomed 

parents and carers of our 

Meerkat children to a Reading 

and Phonics Information 

Meeting.  Mrs Jones and Mrs 

de Looze talked about how we 

teach reading and phonics at 

our school.  If you were unable 

to attend please ask Mrs Jones 

for further information. 

Following this we would like to 

invite Meerkat parents to an 

Open Morning 

from 9am – 9.45am on 

Thursday 6th October or 

Wednesday 12th October  

to watch how we teach phonics 

in school. 

Please let Mrs Jones know if 

you are able to come. 

 

Year 3 and 4 Football 
The Year 3 and 4 football team played against other 

Shepshed schools at Shepshed High School on 
Tuesday afternoon. 

 
Mr Vasey said “they represented our school 

 very well”. 

Parent Forum 
On Tuesday 4th October we are holding our first 
Parent forum of the year.    Mrs Jones is going 
to lead the  meeting and it starts at 2pm in the 
school staff room and will  last an hour.  Items 
for discussion are the new behaviour  and 
homework policy.  If you have any items you 
would like to discuss or would like to come 
please let the school office know.  All are 
welcome. 
 

Harvest Festival 
 

Our Harvest Festival is being 

held in church on Friday 7th 

October at 9am. Please join us in 

church for this Autumnal 

celebration.   
Please send your child to school on Friday with 

any donations of produce – tins and packets only 

(no pasta) – these will be most welcome and very 

much appreciated by the Food Bank. 

 

 

 
 

 

Soup and Bread Day 
On Wednesday 5th October we are holding a 
Soup and Bread day in school.  Each class is 
making bead and soup.   You are invited into 
school in the afternoon at 2.30pm to taste what 
we make.  Soups on offer will be vegetable, 
roasted butternut squash, leek and potato and 
carrot and coriander. 

Thank you from the Sea Otters to 
everyone who helped make today’s 

Macmillan Fundraising  

Coffee and Cake 
afternoon  
so successful. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOBS News 
Last Saturday the sun shone and we enjoyed 
the Belton Teddy Bear Trail and Family Fun 

Day.  There were stalls at school,  
teas at church and teddy bears all  

around the village! We had a great afternoon 
and loved seeing all the fabulous displays. 

 
Congratulations go to the Indelicato Family for  
their prize winning entry ‘Ted Sheeran’ – they 

won the cash prize of £25 for both the 
favourite and funniest display! Half the 

winnings have kindly been donated back to 
FOBS.  Thank you to everyone who supported 

the event today.   
 
 

 

 

 

 

FOBS Committee Meeting 
Thursday 6th October 

7.30pm 
in School 

COMING UP! 

 

Bikeability 
All our Year 5 Sea Otters are taking part in 

Bikeability Week commencing on 10th October. 

 

Hough Mill Visit 
Our Meerkats are visiting Hough Mill on Tuesday 

11th October. 

 

More information will follow on both of these. 

 

 
 
 

Half Term  

Stars of the Week Assembly 

Friday 14th October 2016 

2.30pm 

All welcome 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bees News 
 

The Bees have been preparing 
to be creative poets by using 
their 5 senses to explore 
exciting adjectives to describe 
their harvest fruit and 
vegetables ... a messy but 
yummy fun time had by all!  
 
“I loved trying new vegetables 
that I haven't tasted before!!” 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Investigating harvest fruit 
and vegetables though art. 


